
October 4-H Newsletter

Thursday, July 11th - Wednesday,

July 17th. The Fair Parade will take

place on Sunday, July 13th.  

Fair Dates

Open enrollment for the 2023-2024 4-H Program year is here! Enrollment
begins on October 1st and the deadline for enrollment is January 15th.

Please have youth enrolled in 4-H or Mini 4-H by this date. To enroll please
use the following link: https://v2.4honline.com 

It is vitally important that volunteers are enrolled if they intend to
participate in a 4-H sponsored event/meeting/program. While there is no

established state deadline for completion of the re-enrollment process,
individuals need to understand that they should not be serving in a

volunteer role with the 4-H program until they have completed their re-
enrollment for the new program year. The Office encourages all volunteers
to be enrolled (or re-enrolled) by January 15th so we know who is willing to

serve as a 4-H Volunteer as we plan the new 4-H Program year. 

Enrollment 

For the 2023 Fair, $2,755 was collected
in grounds fees to help pay for items
such as building cleaning, shavings,

lime, etc. Once the dust had settled the
final cost for the items listed above was

$3,197.02

Grounds Fees 

Shout Out
Parents/Guardians - do you want to
get involved in 4-H? We are always

looking for more volunteers, but
currently are in need of more club
leaders. Please reach out for more

information.  
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